
 CITY OF PORT LAVACA 

 
COUNCIL MEETING: AUGUST 11, 2025 
 
DATE: 08.05.2025 
 
TO:  JODY WEAVER, INTERIM CITY MANAGER  
 
FROM: KATERYNA THOMAS, GRANTS & CIP COORDINATOR 
 
SUBJECT: CONTRACT EXTENSION FOR PROFESSIONAL ADMINISTRATION AND 

ENGINEERING SERVICES CDBG MIT COASTAL RESILIENCY INFRASTRUCTURE 
GRANT PROGRAM, CONTRACT NO.22-087-001-D226 

 
 
The City of Port Lavaca is currently a sub-recipient of the Community Development Block Grant Mitigation 
(CDBG-MIT) Coastal Resiliency Program, which received funds in the amount of $13,645,005.00, which will 
allow the City of Port Lavaca to construct breakwater/living shorelines and enhance the shorelines by creating 
marsh habitats and oyster reef-fish habitats.  
Due to unforeseen circumstances, long awaiting the environmental permit, the initial contract with GLO has 
expired. After applying for the extension, the City was granted the extension of the contract until January 31, 
2027.  
 
Hence, consider contract amendment for professional administrative services, KSBR LLC,  and professional 
engineering services, Mott MacDonald LLC, until the time the grant funding expires, which is January 31, 
2027. 
 
 
 


